
12/05/2018 

Dinesh Sundaravadivelu Devarajan 

1002 Frankford Avenue 

Ranch Apartments 

Lubbock – TX 79416 

Mr. Steve King 

President, South Texas Section of the Society of Plastics Engineers 

Solvay S.A. 

Dear Mr. King and Members of the South Texas Section, 

I am writing this letter to express my deepest gratitude for having been selected to receive the 

2018 Mark Demark Scholarship of $500 from the Endowment at Texas Tech University (TTU) 

initiated by the South Texas Section of the Society of Plastics Engineers (SPE).  I feel honored 

and encouraged by this award and I thank you very much for supporting the Student Chapter at 

TTU. 

I am a 4th year Ph.D. student planning to graduate in May 2020.  The award motivates me to 

continue to do well in academics and research and will also help me in my future endeavors.  I am 

grateful for the support and encouragement given to me and my fellow graduate students at TTU. 

Thank you once again and the opportunity to compete for this scholarship has been an 

enriching experience, one that has helped in remembering Mr. Demark through the Endowment at 

TTU.  

Respectfully, 

Dinesh Sundaravadivelu Devarajan 

Ph.D. Student  

Department of Chemical Engineering 

Texas Tech University 

mailto:Steve.King@solvay.com


November 13, 2018 

2313 Broadway 
Lubbock, TX 79401 

Mr. Steve King 
President, South Texas Section of the Society of Plastics Engineers 
Solvay S.A. 
 

Dear Mr. King and Members of the South Texas Section, 

I write this letter to thank you very much for the support provided to the TTU Student 
Chapter of the SPE. I am very grateful to be the recipient of a 2018 Mark Demark Scholarship of 
$500 from the Endowment at Texas Tech University that was set up by the South Texas Section 
of the Society of Plastics Engineers.  

I plan to complete my Ph.D. in May 2019 and as a graduate student in Chemical 
Engineering, all financial support is greatly appreciated. This award is more special to me, 
however, because it comes from an organization that fosters smart dialogue between academia 
and industry in a field that I work in and plan to be a part of once I graduate. I think my interest 
in plastics comes from the fact that my mother worked as a plastic machine operator for most of 
her life and receiving this scholarship further motivates me to move forward and accomplish all 
the goals I’ve set for myself. 

Again, thank you very much for the award and your support. Thank you for memorializing 
Mr. Demark through the SPE Endowment and thank you for enriching our student experiences 
through the Society of Plastics Engineers. 

Sincerely, 

Evelyn Lopez 
Ph.D. Candidate, Chemical Engineering Department 
Texas Tech University 



November 15, 2018 

11 Glen Abbey Ct 
Abilene, TX, 79606 

Mr. Steve King 
President, South Texas Section of the Society of Plastics Engineers 
Solvay S.A. 
 

Dear Mr. King and Members of the South Texas Section, 

I am writing because I was just informed that I will be receiving a 2018 Scholarship of $500 
from the SPE Student Chapter at Texas Tech University through the support of the South Texas 
Section of the Society of Plastics Engineers.  I would like to thank you for your generous support 
of the TTU Student Chapter, so that they may support their members.  

I am a new member to SPE, and I am from Abilene, Texas. I’m an officer in Tau Beta Pi 
Honor Society and am an active volunteer in the Lubbock community.  As a student in Chemical 
Engineering, this award will be a great help in finishing my studies. I graduate in May 2019, so it 
feels wonderful to have this final recognition of my hard work.  

Again, thank you very much for the award and your support.  The opportunity to compete for 
the SPE Student Scholarships has been an incredible opportunity and is much appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Jenni English 

mailto:Steve.King@solvay.com


11.13.2018 

1001 University Avenue 
 Lubbock, Texas-79401 

Mr. Steve King 
President, South Texas Section of the Society of Plastics Engineers 
Solvay S.A. 

Dear Mr. King and Members of the South Texas Section, 

I have recently got scholarship of $500 from the SPE Student Chapter at Texas Tech 
University through the support of the South Texas Section of the Society of Plastics Engineers. I 
really appreciate your support provided to the TTU Student Chapter of the SPE. 

 I am a current PhD student and planning to complete in May 2021.I got familiar with Society 
of Plastics Engineers last year and am a member since. I really enjoy being the part of the 
society and hope this award will also inspire me in my future research career. 

Again, thank you very much for the award and your support.  The opportunity to compete for 
the SPE Student Scholarships has been a growth experience and is much appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Nishat Anjum 
Graduate Research Assistant 
Chemical Engineering department  
Texas Tech University 
Lubbock, Texas-79409 



Nov-13-2018 

7416 Globe Avenue 
Lubbock Texas 79404 

Mr. Steve King 
President, South Texas Section of the Society of Plastics Engineers 
Solvay S.A. 

Dear Mr. King and Members of the South Texas Section, 

I am writing because I was just informed that I will be receiving a 2018 Mark Demark 
Scholarship of $500 from the Endowment at Texas Tech University that was set up by the South 
Texas Section of the Society of Plastics Engineers. I would like to thank you very much for the 
support and the general support provided to the TTU Student Chapter of the SPE.  

As a graduate student in Chemical Engineering, also a 5-year member of SPE, SPE is like 
part of my family in US. I remember the first time I went to the International Polyolefins 
Conference in Houston, that was my first conference ever, and I was totally touched by the 
Polyolefin conference committees, they were so helpful and warm to me, making me felt like 
being loved by the families. Then through my experience of being the president of TTU SPE 
student chapter, I made more connections in industry and it helps me a lot in learning and job 
searching. During these 5 years of being a PhD student, SPE helped me a lot and saw my 
growth, which means a lot to me. I plan to complete my Ph.D. in May 2019 and this award will 
also help me in my future endeavors.  

Again, thank you very much for the award and your support.  The opportunity to compete for 
the Mark Demark scholarship is an opportunity that enhances our experiences and 
memorializes Mr. Demark through the SPE Endowment. 

Sincerely, 

Qi Li 
Ricky.li@ttu.edu 

mailto:Steve.King@solvay.com


November 19, 2018 

2408 Mac Davis Lane 
Lubbock, TX 79401 

Mr. Steve King 
President, South Texas Section of the Society of Plastics Engineers 
Solvay S.A. 
 

Dear Mr. King and Members of the South Texas Section, 

I am writing to express my gratitude as I have been recently selected to receive a 2018 
Scholarship of $500 from the SPE Student Chapter at Texas Tech University through the 
support of the South Texas Section of the Society of Plastics Engineers. 

I would like to thank you for the support you have provided to our student chapter. Your 
contributions enable students like me to alleviate the financial burden of going to college and to 
focus more on its most crucial aspect, learning.  

Few years, ago I left my country, the Dominican Republic and my family, to move to Texas 
Tech University and pursue an academic that tackles global issues. Today, I am majoring in 
Chemical Engineering with a minor in Materials and Polymers Sciences. A degree which I plan 
to complete in Spring 2019 and then proceed to a professional career in the polymer industry. I 
believe that there is a substantial amount of improvement that can be done in the way that 
plastics are produced and recycled, and I aim to become one of the next generation leaders that 
positively contribute to these challenges. Without any doubt, this award will help me in this 
future endeavor. 

Again, thank you very much for your thoughtful and generous support. Receiving this award 
has been an encouraging experience and is much appreciated. I hope one day I will be able to 
help students achieve their goals just as you have helped me. 

Sincerely, 

Raymundo Roig 



November 13, 2018 

1012 Avenue R Apt A 

Lubbock, Texas-79401 

Mr. Steve King 

President, South Texas Section of the Society of Plastics Engineers 

Solvay S.A. 

Dear Mr. King and Members of the South Texas Section, 

I have received the confirmation email from Dr. Gregory McKenna who is the advisor of 

SPE Student Chapter that I will be awarded a 2018 Mark Demark Scholarship of$500 from the 

Endowment at Texas Tech University that was set up by the South Texas Section of the Society 

of Plastics Engineers. I consider this recognition as an inspiration for my research in polymer. 

Thank you very much for your support. I would also like to appreciate your general support 

provided to the TTU Student Chapter of the SPE. 

The support you provided is truly motivational and will help me to be successful as a 

graduate student in Chemical Engineering. My plan is to complete my Ph.D. in May 2019. 

Surely this award will help me in my future research. Competing for the Mark Demark 

scholarship is an opportunity to flourish our research and memorializes Mr. Demark through the 

SPE Endowment. 

Again, I am heartily thankful for the award and your support. 

With best regard, 

/v 
Sheik Mohammed Saeed Tanveer 

Graduate Research Assistant  

Department of Chemical Engineering 

Texas Tech University 



19th November, 2018 

3130 4th Street, #206B 
Lubbock, Texas 79415 

Mr. Steve King 
President, South Texas Section of the Society of Plastics Engineers 
Solvay S.A. 

Dear Mr. King and Members of the South Texas Section, 

I am writing this letter because I was informed that I will be receiving the 2018 Mark Demark 
Scholarship. The scholarship was set up by the South Texas Section of the Society of Plastics 
Engineers and $500 amount is received through the Endowment at Texas Tech University.  I 
would like to take this opportunity to thank you generously for giving me this award.  

I am a PhD student in Chemical Engineering and the financial support is a great reward for 
all my hard work and it motivates me to give my best. As I complete my education, it will also 
help me in my future endeavors. 

Again, I am grateful to get this opportunity to compete for the scholarship and win your 
confidence in me and thank you very much for your support to the students and the student 
chapter at TTU.  

Sincerely, 

Sourya Banik 
PhD candidate 
Department of Chemical Engineering, Texas Tech 
University  

mailto:Steve.King@solvay.com
mailto:sourya.banik@ttu.edu


11/13/2018 

3424 Frankford Ave., Apt. 19E 
Lubbock, Texas 79407  

Mr. Steve King 
President, South Texas Section of the Society of Plastics Engineers 
Solvay S.A. 

Dear Mr. King and Members of the South Texas Section, 

I am writing because I was just informed that I will be receiving a 2018 Mark Demark 
Scholarship of $500 from the Endowment at Texas Tech University that was set up by the South 
Texas Section of the Society of Plastics Engineers.  I would like to thank you very much for the 
support and the general support provided to the TTU Student Chapter of the SPE.  

As a graduate student in Chemical Engineering, the support is greatly appreciated and 
motivational. I plan to complete my Ph.D. in May 2022 and this award will also help me in my 
future endeavors. 

I am currently focusing on dynamic and structural recovery study of plastics, which is important 
for the plastics society.  As a SPE member, I would like to share my knowledge with every SPE 
member, including TTU and outside chapters.  In the meantime, within the TTU Student Chapter 
of the SPE, I am advocating to reduce abuses of plastics for eco-friendly purpose, which enlarges 
the picture of social responsibility of our chapter. 

Again, thank you very much for the award and your support.  The opportunity to compete for 
the Mark Demark scholarship is an opportunity that enhances our experiences and memorializes 
Mr. Demark through the SPE Endowment. 

Sincerely, 

Xiao Zhao 
Ph.D. Candidate 
The Department of Chemical Engineering 
Texas Tech University 
807 Canton Ave. 
Lubbock, Texas 79409 

mailto:Steve.King@solvay.com


11/23/18 

3128 4th Street, 
105#, Raiders Pass, 
Lubbock, Texas – 79415. 

Mr. Steve King 
President, South Texas Section of the Society of Plastics Engineers 
Solvay S.A. 
 

Dear Mr. King and Members of the South Texas Section, 

I am writing because I was just informed that I will be receiving a 2018 Scholarship of $500 
from the SPE Student Chapter at Texas Tech University through the support of the South Texas 
Section of the Society of Plastics Engineers.  I would like to thank you very much for the support 
and the general support provided to the TTU Student Chapter of the SPE.  

As a graduate student in Chemical Engineering, the support is greatly appreciated and 
motivational. I plan to complete my Ph.D. in May 2021 and this award will also help me in my 
future endeavors. 

Again, thank you very much for the award and your support.  The opportunity to compete for 
the SPE Student Scholarships has been a growth experience and is much appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Yatish Rane, 
Graduate Research Assistant, 
Department of Chemical Engineering, 
Texas Tech University, 

mailto:Steve.King@solvay.com
mailto:yatish.rane@ttu.edu

